CORRESPONDENCE

6/10/2021
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 04631-2021
From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 11:26 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20210015
Attachments: RE {BULK} |don't think FPL deserves a large rate increase. | live on Elkcam Blvd in Port

Charlotte and during the week of May 24, 2021 lost power 5 times that week. The
outages weren't long, but enough to shut down computer, etc. This is very poor qual;
{BULK} | don't think FPL deserves a large rate increase. | live on Elkcam Blvd in Port
Charlotte and during the week of May 24, 2021 lost power 5 times that week. The
outages weren't long, but enough to shut down computer, etc. This is very poor quali...

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210015

Angela Calhoun



Antonia Hover

From: Tim Southwick <williamsouthwick22@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 10:52 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: {BULK} | don't think FPL deserves a large rate increase. | live on Elkcam Blvd in Port

Charlotte and during the week of May 24, 2021 lost power 5 times that week. The
outages weren't long, but enough to shut down computer, etc. This is very poor qual

William Southwick

#12143-53193

2297 Elkcam Blvd

Port Charlotte, FL 33952

Mailing Address: 2297 Elkcam Blvd, Port Charlotte, FL 33952
Phone # 941-629-4982

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Consumer Contact

Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 10:58 AM

To: William Southwick

Subject: RE: {BULK} | don't think FPL deserves a large rate increase. | live on Elkcam Blvd in Port Charlotte and during the
week of May 24, 2021 lost power 5 times that week. The outages weren't long, but enough to shut down computer, etc.
This is very poor qual

06/09/2021
Dear Mr. Southwick:

This email is in response to your recent inquiry to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) regarding
Florida Power & Light Company (FPL).

It would be beneficial if you could provide the following information:

- The name on the account

- The account number

- The address on the account

- The customer's mailing address

- A telephone number where the customer can be reached

You may send this information to me by reply e-mail or at the address and/or fax number listed below.
Sincerely,

Angela Calhoun
Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach

contact@psc.state.fl.us

Toll Free - 800-342-3552
Toll Free Fax 800-511-0809
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.



Tallahassee, FL 32399

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: William Southwick <williamsouthwick22 @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 09, 2021 10:51 AM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: {BULK} | don't think FPL deserves a large rate increase. | live on Elkcam Blvd in Port Charlotte and during the
week of May 24, 2021 lost power 5 times that week. The outages weren't long, but enough to shut down computer, etc.
This is very poor quali...

Importance: Low





